
118 North Clark Street, Room 567 
Chicago, IL 60602 
(312) 603-4400 Office 
(312) 603-6500 Fax 
e-mail: john.daley@cookcountyil.com 

November 12, 2017 

Mr. Matthew B. DeLeon 

Commissioner - 11th District 
Cook County Board of Commissioners 

Secretary to the Board of Commissioners 
Cook County Building - Room 436 
Chicago, IL 60602 

Dear Mr. DeLeon: 

John P. Daley 
Chairman 

Committee on Finance 

The meeting of the Finance Committee of October 5, 2017, recessed and reconvened on 
October 23, 2017, October 25, 2017, October 26, 2017, October 27, 2017, October 30, 2017, 
October 31, 2017, November 1, 2017, November 2, 2017, November 6, 2017, November 7, 
2017 will reconvene on Tuesday, November 21, 2017 at the hour oflO:OOA.M. in the Board 
Room, Room 569, County Building, 118 North Clark Street, Chicago, Illinois, to consider the 
proposed 2018 Executive Budget, and any amendments thereto. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Joho P. Daley 
Chairman, Finance Committee 
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